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We continue to be closed to the public until further notice.  There are a few 
exceptions which include those who are in need of the following services: 
 

• Candidate Filing Withdrawals 
• Petitions 
• Voter Application Drop Offs 
• Mail Delivery or Supply Delivery 

 



 

 

Please call (702) 455-1970 or (702) 455-2845 and an Election staff 
member will allow you to enter the facility.  We will continue to have our 
website at www.clarkcountynv.gov/vote and our interactive automated 
phones messages at 702-455-8683.  We will keep you posted as we receive 
any additional directives.  Thank you for your patience as we all get through 
this pandemic. 
 
Take Care, 
 
Joseph P. Gloria 
Clark County Registrar of Voters 
 

http://www.clarkcountynv.gov/vote

